

Agenda

Tuesday May 4, 2021

JFK H.S. Marching Band & Color Guard Booster Board Meeting

4:30 pm Zoom

- ❑ Welcome: Attendees
Gary Garland, Noel Seaver, Kirsten Whitefleet, Mike Nevis, Tom Wildemann, Maria Katsandres, Jeremy Hammond
- ❑ Review and Approve April Meeting Minutes
 - ❑ Maria reviewed from last meeting
 - ❑ Tom motioned to approve, Kirsten Seconded, Approved
 - ❑ Post on Band Website
- ❑ Treasurers' Report: Noel Reported
 - ❑ * Not too many changes
 - ❑ *Snap Raise entered, a couple of donations, Instructor's salary
 - ❑ *Kirsten Motioned to pass, Tom seconded, approved
- ❑ Band Senior Recognition Plan
 - ❑ Yard Signs on order
 - ❑ Yearbook Page designed and ordered
 - ❑ Payment Due at JFK Office (\$230)
 - ❑ T shirts are ready
Sign delivery with Mr. Hammond and Mr. Stroh
- ❑ Moving Forward
 - ❑ Insurance 2021
 - ❑ Premium Due (\$1000)
 - ❑ New Board member (Treasurer)
 - ❑ Email to go out later this week, think of anyone that may want to join, will be difficult this year, Noel agreed to stay on until we find someone in the fall
 - ❑ Fireworks booth staffing
 - ❑ We will need staff (obviously)
 - ❑ Volunteers for Mandarins Bingo
 - ❑ 5 hr shift-\$50 2 volunteers needed on Mondays currently (possibly expanding with relaxing of covid rules)
 - ❑ Rivercats Concessions
 - ❑ Teresa Cruz is current volunteer coordinator
 - ❑ Limited availability at this time
 - ❑ Operating Plans for next school year (Booster Board)
 - Many unknowns

- If we are going to reach out to the parent community, we will need better interaction.
- Ideas: Can have mixer in August to have parents come meet and invite them to be involved
- Perhaps new printers can order the v-neck t-shirts, alumni, or other options

☐ Comments from Jeremy and Bryan:

Mr. Hammond- Things are at a stand still. The district ordered PPE equipment that involves masks for wind players, and bell covers for the instruments. Should be coming around the 10th of May. They must all play outside. Kids are busy moving equipment back into the auditorium. Hopefully, restrictions are lifted in the Fall.

Q: Will there be a band camp? Mr. H: We will tentatively schedule a band camp but we will wait to see if it will occur.

- ☐ Other: Gary will send out an email this week to include an update for parents.
Tom will get the box of Snap Raise things that need to be delivered.

- ☐ Closing: Concluded at 5:19 p.m.